
 
  
 
 

 

 

HELLO LAKE MCCARRONS NEIGHBORS! 
The summer of 2019 has been rough for Lake McCarrons with E. coli contamination and 

the recent discovery of zebra mussels. To combat these issues, improve communication, 

and join together, we created McCarrons Lakefront Alliance! 

ABOUT 
A group of volunteers has created McCarrons 

Lakefront Alliance, a lake association with the 

overall goal of enhancing the health, quality, and 

recreational capacity of Lake McCarrons. 

WHY DO WE NEED A LAKE ASSOCIATION? 
Lake McCarrons is an invaluable resource in 

southeast Roseville and a highly rated lake in 

terms of quality and clarity. We’d like to keep it 

that way.  
 

Statewide, lakeshore communities with active, 

strong lake associations do better at marshalling 

resources from various entities. The volunteers 

who started McCarrons Lakefront Alliance believe 

it’s time for us to be more proactive in advocating 

for our lake, educating the public and 

communicating issues to homeowners. After all, if 

we homeowners don’t take care of Lake 

McCarrons, who will?  

INVASIVE SPECIES 
McCarrons Lakefront Alliance will provide a 

framework to help us control and monitor the 

zebra mussels we have, educate others in the 

prevention of invasive species, work with public 

and private entities, raise funds for possible 

treatment, and keep the community informed.  

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU 
Please complete the survey at the site below so we 

can make this group great! 

https://www.mccarronslakefront.org/survey 

QUESTIONS? 
See a list of frequently asked questions at the site 

below or send us an email.  

https://www.mccarronslakefront.org/about/faq 

LAUNCHING THIS FALL 
This is an exciting opportunity for lakefront 

residents to be empowered and informed. We’d 

love for you to be a part of it and believe our lake 

will be better if we work together. 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING  

WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 25 

7 p.m. at Villa Park 

Please join us for an informational 

meeting where Justin Townsend, aquatic 

invasive species coordinator for Ramsey 

County, will talk about the zebra mussel 

discovery and how we can move 

forward. 

SEE YOU ON THE LAKE! 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Visit our website at https://www.mccarronslakefront.org 

Email us at info@mccarronslakefront.org 
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